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Starting January 1, 2023 Braven Health will be available to all 21 
counties in New Jersey. 
The North offices are familiar with it, but patients in the other counties 
are now signing up. 
The plan is Braven Health (Carrier Code BR025). 
This is a managed Medicare plan and will require precerts for high end 
studies. 
 


